
Dear Camden Planners, 
 
Highgate ConservaƟon Area Advisory CommiƩee objects to applicaƟon 2024/2923/P for 6 South 
Grove London N6 6BS. 
 
Camden's website shows that this applicaƟon was registered and validated on 31st July 2024. 
 
However, despite the applicaƟon being for a significant listed building in Highgate ConservaƟon Area, 
we and others have been given no opportunity to comment as the deadline for comment was set as 
15th July 2024, not 3 or 4 weeks aŌer the registraƟon and validaƟon date. 
 
We contacted you on 1st August 2024 asking whether this might have been a mistake, but have 
received no acknowledgement or other reply. 
 
There should also be a Listed Building Consent applicaƟon as well as a planning applicaƟon given that 
this is a listed building. 
 
hƩps://eur03.safelinks.protecƟon.outlook.com/?url=hƩps%3A%2F%2Fhistoricengland.org.uk%2FlisƟ
ng%2Fthe-list%2Flist-
entry%2F1378746&data=05%7C02%7CPlanning%40camden.gov.uk%7Cebeeeb475a364014202b08d
cb2ee3902%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638581983458324147%7CUnk
nown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%
3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nUfV3h7uQeuC0oXKVCGxRLPH6xbpB81pYF4%2FliskRR0%3D&reserved
=0 
 
Please can you alter the deadline for comment so that we and others can comment on this 
applicaƟon. 
 
Highgate ConservaƟon Area Advisory CommiƩee 2nd August 2024 
 


